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COVID-19	TESTING	

		

BCCS	programs	are	not	testing	sites.	Any	decision	regarding	COVID-19	testing	of	students	and/or	staff	

will	be	made	by	a	healthcare	provider	or	the	local	department	of	health	in	accordance	with	CDC	

guidance,	which	requires	that	schools	do	not	test	or	require	students	and/or	staff	to	be	tested	for	

COVID-19	or	the	antibodies.	

	

	


